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From: Mayor Shawn Reilly
To: Doug Koehler
Subject: Fwd: Against rezoning saylesville/river road land
Date: Friday, February 4, 2022 1:27:09 PM


Mayor Shawn Reilly
Sent from my iPhone


Begin forwarded message:


From: Bonnie Tuszkiewicz <btusz@hotmail.com>
Date: February 4, 2022 at 1:21:01 PM CST
To: Mayor Shawn Reilly <sreilly@waukesha-wi.gov>, Ald Frank McElderry
<AldDist12@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: Against rezoning saylesville/river road land


﻿
NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you have verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 


 
Good afternoon,


I am writing to request that the area of Saylesville Rd and River Road NOT be
rezoned.  Please note, I do not think the plan project is appropriate.  The plan is
oversized for the area and sure to cause traffic hazards.  More residential and/or
condominiums would be more logical for the space.   I feel this just does not fit
in, please do NOT rezone the area.
Thank you for your time and consideration.


Bonita Tuszkiewicz
2943 Clearwater La.
Waukesha, WI 53189
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